September £, 1971

MEMORANDUM s

TO: Messrs; Gino Torcellini
Vince Paccadolmi
Ray Phelan

Judge Reed Shields

FROM: Don Brooks

By telephone today I arranged for a meeting with George Fazio

at the proposed golf course szite on the afternocon of Friday,
September 24, Mr, Pazio has advieed that he will probably be
driving from Philadelphia and would expect to arrive in Ridgefield
around lunch-time.

He asked if it were possible for us to have a jeep available to
drive over the site. 1In this respect I am at a loss but if
somebody could come up with suitable mobile transmortation it would
be appreciated. I hope that as many of you as possible can attend.

Further, I wrote recently to Al Zikorus of Bethany, Connecticut
who has designed and built several of the new courses we have
recently sought information from and asked that he consider
visiting our site. This was perhaps presumptuous on my part but
I had:

l. Written George Fazio and asked when he was
coming and had no reply.

2. 1 felt we needed to get moving prior to cold weather
and I was getting a little impatient.

3. He came highly recommended from two communitics
in Conmecticut and also Harry Eckhoff who had reported very
favorable reaction from other Connecticut communities.

I call to vour attention the fact that we are not obligated to
anyone at this moment., Plaease advise if you will be unable to attend
the meeting on September 24.

Don Brooks
DB:4j



